
Hello, 

There are many reasons to issue a "No Cause" notice and some may have to do with the 

Landlord/Owner needing the property back for his own use. Portland may have a housing crisis 

(caused by government intervention), but southern Oregon does not and we prefer not to be ruled 

by issues affecting Portland only. 

Thank you. 

Best regards, 

Carol Hoon  

5990 Thompson Creek Rd 

Applegate, OR 97530 

541-787-7261 

 


